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 26th June 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
It has been lovely to welcome back so many of our Year 10 and 12 students this week to sessions with their subject 
teachers. Attendance continues to be well over 90% and we hope this is sustained next week when Year 10s are offered 
Maths and Science. We strongly encourage all children in these year groups to attend unless there is a specific medical or 
family reason. The site is extremely safe and the pupils are following social distancing guidelines. Please contact your 
Head of Year if you have changed your mind and now want your child to come in. 
 
We are planning to offer tutoring sessions run by our own staff over the summer holidays; please email your Head of Year 
if you are interested in your child receiving small group tuition. You must commit to them attending as there is likely to be 
high demand and a limited amount of places. We cannot allow a place to be allocated that is not taken up when another 
child could have benefited from the support; we are not charging for the tuition but there is a cost to the school. We hope 
to let you know what sessions will be available next week. 
 
We appreciate how difficult and challenging a time this has been for all our families. Please find attached information 
about a scheme being offered by the Tavistock Centre aimed at supporting families which some of you may find helpful. 
 
Thank you for all you are doing to support us.  
 
I hope you and your family remain safe and well. 
 
 
All Best Wishes 
  
 

 
Helen Gill 


